
 
 
 
 
 

Resource Management Act 1991 
 
Public Notice - Summary of Submissions on 
Western Bay of Plenty District Plan First Review 
 
Proposed Plan Change 92 – Ōmokoroa and Te Puke Enabling Housing 
Supply and Other Supporting Matters  

 
The Western Bay of Plenty District Council has produced a summary of all decisions requested 
by submitters on Proposed Plan Change 92. 
 
Copies of the summary and the submissions can be viewed at; 

• Western Bay of Plenty District Council offices at Barkes Corner, Tauranga; 
• Katikati, Te Puke, Ōmokoroa and Waihi Beach Library and Service Centres; 
• Council’s website https://www.westernbay.govt.nz/districtplanchanges 

 
Further submissions close at 5pm on Monday 14 November 2022 and can be; 

• Made online via Council’s website 
https://www.westernbay.govt.nz/districtplanchanges or 

• Posted to: Chief Executive Officer, Western Bay of Plenty District Council, Private Bag 
12803, Tauranga 3143; or 

• Emailed to: districtplan@westernbay.govt.nz; or 
• Delivered to the main Council Office at Barkes Corner, Tauranga or one of Council’s 

service centres at 21 Main Road, Katikati; 28 Western Avenue, Ōmokoroa; 130 Jellicoe 
Street, Te Puke or 106 Waihi Beach Road, Waihi Beach. 
 

Further submission forms are available from Council to assist you and can also be 
downloaded from https://www.westernbay.govt.nz/districtplanchanges 
 
The making of further submissions is limited to only those who are representing a relevant 
aspect of the public interest, or who have an interest greater than that of the general public. 
Further submissions can only be made to either support or oppose a submission that has 
already been made. 
 
John Holyoake 
Chief Executive Officer 
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